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30/06/2024  20:03:122024/1973/P OBJ Alexey Schepin I am writing to formally object to the proposed development at Wilmot Place, as described in the application 

for a mansard roof extension, front and rear dormers, roof terrace on the third floor, rooflights, and associated 

alterations.

The primary concern is the significant alteration to the aesthetics of Wilmot Place. Currently, the three houses 

in question are identical in appearance, contributing to the harmonious and cohesive character of the street. 

Modifying half of a house with the proposed extensions would disrupt this uniformity, resulting in an unsightly 

and incongruous streetscape.

Furthermore, the proposed increase in the height of the roof will adversely affect the amount of sunlight 

reaching our backyard. The taller structure will cast longer shadows, reducing the sunlight available, which is 

crucial for the enjoyment and use of our garden space.

For these reasons, I respectfully urge the planning committee to consider the negative impact on the visual 

coherence of Wilmot Place and the potential loss of sunlight in our garden, and to reject this application.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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